VDI

November 20, 2000

American Telecommunications Certification Body, Inc.
6731 Whittier Avenue

Suite C110

McLean, VA 22101

Re: Certification Information
FCC ID: NM5S-LUC2400E

To Whom It May Concern,

This letter hereby authorizes National Certification Laboratories, Inc. to act on
behalf of Young Design, Inc. (YDI), until otherwise notified, for applications
submitted to American Telecommunications Certification Body, Inc. (ATCB)

We will ensure that the amplifier used in the above-referenced product will be
manufactured in accordance with the FCC Rules and Regulations.

We certify that we are not subject to denial of federal benefits, that includes FCC
benefits, pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, US.C.
862. Further, no party, as defined in 47 CFR 1.2002(b), in the application is
subject o denial of federal benefils, including FCC benefits.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

TP
Michael F

President
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